
           19-Feb-2023 

 

Dear Admissions Committee, 

It is my honour to write this letter of recommendation for Ms. Mota Mlama for 

admission into your prestigious institution’s MBA program.   

Over the course of 8 years, she has worked under my supervision as a software 

applications developer. During this period, she has demonstrated an excellent 

work ethic, dedication and integrity in performing her duties.  

Mota possesses exceptional problem-solving skills that have proved valuable in 

providing solutions to complex problems faced by our clients. For example, she 

has developed software programs to streamline the flow of revenue collection 

data for our customers. The product has improved the organization of revenue 

information and simplified financial reporting for those clients. 

She is currently leading and coaching a team of 12 developers in creating software 

solutions to improve business processes within the organization.  

For these reasons, I highly recommend Mota as a candidate for your MBA 

program. If you have any questions or clarifications regarding this 

recommendation, please contact me at 0767 600 831 or my email at 

jstunutu@bot.go.tz, and I will address them accordingly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeremiah S. Tunutu 

 

 


